NEW ZEALAND

POLICE

Nga Pirihimana o Aotearoa

26 May 2022
REF NUMBER: IR-01-22-14588

Phillip Martin
fyi-request-19419-195caad9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Phillip,

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 23 May 2022 for information regarding
infringement notice PR5387200.

You requested:

1. | recently received an infringement notice and the location was given as site
reference number ANO061, Stafe Highway One, Wellsford. I can find no reference
fo AN0O061 on the NZ police site, can you please provide the GPS coordinates for
ANOQ061 so | can understand the exact location of the infringement?

New Zealand Police do not hold GPS information such as what you are requesting,
however, please find enclosed the Location Details, showing the exact iocation the

offence took place.

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to ask the
Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded

to your request.

Yours sincerely

-

Inspector Paul Simcox
Manager: Police Infringement Bureau and Calibrations

New Zealand Police Infringement Bureau

PO Box 9147, Wellington 6141, New Zealand.
Telephone: 04 381 0000. Call Free 0800 105 777. www.police.govt.nz
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